
Orange County Chapter Executive Board 

Sons of the American Revolution 

June 8, 2019 

Minutes 

 
1.  The Executive Board meeting was called to order by President Mark Torres at 2:12.  Attending 

were Mark Torres, Phil Mitchell, Daniel McMillan, Kent Gregory, Dan Casey, and Richard Adams. 

 

2.  The Board Meeting minutes from the May meeting were approved.   

 

3.  Treasurer Dan Casey announced he would be passing management of the treasury to Secretary 

Dan McMillan for the summer since he will be out of the country. 

 

4.  Since the last meeting, it was discovered that the donation page on the chapter website was 

linked to a Paypal account, which was secured from a Yahoo e-mail account of the chapter treasurer 

in 2016.  A recent donation of $700 was made using the link, but it did not go into the chapter bank 

account.  Paypal will not allow access to the funds, because the former Treasurer could not 

remember his password.  President Torres has been working on this issue, and will continue to take 

steps so the chapter can recover the funds that were donated to the chapter through the website 

link.  A plan of action was discussed by the Board.  President Torres will keep the Board informed of 

any progress that is made. 

     

There was no other business, so the meeting adjourned at 2:46.   
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